
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear sir 
I have been a resident of south Warrington for years and am writing to express concern 
about the proposed hew housing development in my area. 
At present the problems with the road system causes congestion on a good day but any 
problems on the M56 or M6 makes it almost impossible to go about everyday journeys so the 
proposed new housing,without considering extra expensive road systems will be a disaster 
for the area 
The doctors in my area are over subscribed and it is so difficult to get to see a dr that an 
increase in population will cause huge problems,particularly for the vulnerable members of 
the community. 
Schools will also be very stretched ,I am very concerned that class sizes 
will increase which in itself will have wide ranging repercussions on the education of our 
next generation. 
My main concern,however,is the use of green belt land to accommodate this new 
development and I cannot understand how the council can even think about using this 
land.Surely the rules on green belt are such that it cannot be used but kept as countryside for 
all to enjoy.Some of these areas are of natural importance and I think it's a disgrace to even 
contemplate this idea.We all need places to walk and cycle for recreation ,sheer enjoyment 
and the nations well being. 
Let us keep south Warrington a pleasant place to live...these proposals will do just the 
opposite and I,like so many of my friends are outraged at the council. 
Kind regards 
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